
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in support of my partner who is ten weeks pregnant, and has chosen to have a 
homebirth. We have conducted extensive research of all the birthing options available to us 
and have decided that a homebirth is for us. We have heard about the potential changes that 
may make it impossible for midwives to secure the necessary insurance to continue their 
valuable practice and are extremely concerned about this. It is essential that the government 
support couples in their choices during what is an incredibly vulnerable time for them rather 
than imposing legislation which will reduce their options. 
 
regards, 
 
Stephen Phillips 
 


